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I	put	solar	panels	on	our	roof	because	we	care	for	our	environment,	and	have	
strong	desire	to	support	clean	renewable	energy,	and	it	is	also	an	investment	to	
reduced	the	electricity	bill.	So	it	is	important	that	the	solar	feed	in	tariff	provide	
us	with	a	fair	return	for	our	investment,	at	the	moment	6.1	cent	per	kWh	seems	
like	a	big	rip	off	from	the	electricity	generator	whom	can	sell	our	power	at	many	
times	of	the	6.1	cents	that	they	pay	me.	
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